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Site Update 

As you may be aware, the school site was hit by 

some flooding during the local storms on 27th May. 

We would like to thank all the learners and their 

families for their continued support this week after 

some damage. The site team and staff have been 

working hard to fix this and the learners have been 

brilliant. The main areas affected were the main 

reception to the school, both reception classrooms, 

the main hall had some damage as did the kitchen 

area. With lots of hard work we will be back to 

normal in the next two weeks. A big thank you to Mr 

O’Toole, Mr Gonzalez de Savage and the Site Team 

for all their hard work and ensuring we were able to 

open on Monday. 

 

Matilda Trip  

A group of year 7 & 8 learners went to Milton 

Keynes Theatre to watch Matilda.  

Our year 7 & 8 learners had a great time watching 

the theatre production of Matilda on Tuesday 

evening. Although it was a late night, they all had a 

great time. Thank you to the learners for 

representing the school. We are hoping to offer more 

opportunities like this in the future.    

 

 

Rounders  

A year 7 & 8 team took part in two fixtures this week.  

The Year 7/8 B team played their first two fixtures of the year this week with a home 

game against NSG on Tuesday and an away game at Pitsford on Thursday. As 

expected, NSG bought with them a competitive and well-drilled side, who in the first 

innings took control of the game. Undeterred, the Wootton Park girls went on to 

perform much better in the second innings with a much improved fielding 

performance and some good batting from Tali and Sarah, however, NSG finished as 

winners, 17 ½ to 9½. Thursday’s game was a much more even affair, with neither side 

scoring very highly in the first innings as a result of some excellent fielding; 

Georgina, taking a fine catch in the deep field and linking well with Elena at second 

post. Pitsford scored 5 rounders in the second innings, leaving Wootton Park needing 

to score 8 ½ in their second innings to win the game. Once again some superbly 

placed batting from Tali enabled her to score 3 rounders, however, Wootton Park’s 

total of 4 ½ wasn’t enough and the game ended 8 ½ to 5 to Pitsford. The team will 

continue their search for their first win in another two games next week. 

Tennis Leadership 

A group of year 8 learners have been taking part in a tennis leadership course.  

 

12 Year 8 sports leaders led and umpired a Level 2 Tennis Tournament for 

Northamptonshire Sport on Wednesday 6th June at Dallington Tennis Club. Leaders 

encouraged the Year 3 and 4 tennis players when playing and ensured they all shook 

hands after the match too. A number of parents and teachers from the primary schools 

attending complimented the leaders on their maturity and how well they spoke to the 

primary players. 

 

Well done! 
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Wear Purple for JIA 

On Friday 8th June learners wore purple to support JIA. 

It was lovely to see so many learners take part in this charity event to support JIA. We saw 

purple socks, tops, jumpers and shoes. So far we have raised £ 212.28. If you forgot your £1 

donation, please bring it to the school office on Monday.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1RM Pizza 

Express Trip  

On Thursday 7th June, 1RM attended a 

trip to Pizza Express.  

Our learners were very excited to attend this 

trip and learn all about the ingredients for a 

good pizza while learning to make healthy 

choices. The learners brought their pizzas 

home with them, we hope you sampled them 

too!  

1KA/HB will be attending this trip next 

month, we cannot wait to hear about their 

time.     

 

Class Photo Reminder  

You should have received your class 

photos. 

Learners brought home their class photos this 

week, please can all orders be returned to the 

school office by Wednesday 13th June if you 

are not ordering on their website. 

The whole school photo proof will be with 

you soon to order.  

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 


